Notice of Motions
Residents of the East Unite Community Meeting — New Brighton

Tuesday 11t September 2018

| Gavin Bodger wish to move the following motions:

1. That this meeting wishes to send a clear message to the Mayor, CEO and all
Christchurch City Councillors that we fully back the efforts and endeavours of Cr.
David East, and community board members, Kim Money, Tim Sintes and Darrell
Latham seeking an Independent Inquiry into those issues raised by Sir John Hansen,
the former Chair of the Christchurch Independent Hearing Panel and in particular,
how the error occurred.

2. That this meeting also strongly objects to the City Council formally charging our
elected members of breaches under the Councils Code of Conduct and we request
that they be withdrawn.

3. That this meeting asks Christchurch Coastal Residents’ United (CCRU) to write on its
behalf, jointly to the Prime Minister, Minister of Local Government and Minister
Greater Christchurch Regeneration, advising that we fully back the efforts and
endeavours of Cr. David East, and community board members, Kim Money, Tim
Sintes and Darrell Latham and that we request:

a. an Independent Inquiry into those issues raised by Sir John Hansen, the former
Chair of the Christchurch Independent Hearing Panel and in particular, how the
error occurred and

b. the government utilise whatever legislation or processes are required (e.g.
Greater Christchurch Regeneration Act 2016 Section 71) in order to reinstate
the relevant clause in the District Plan as recommended by the Independent
Hearing Panel.

4. That this meeting requests that the facilitator of tomorrow’s Residents of the East
Unite Community Meeting being held in Redcliffs, be requested to table these
motions for consideration at the conclusion of their meeting.



